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CITY OF PORTLAND 
 
 November 5, 2001 
 
To: Widgery Wharf Inc. 
 
From: Mike Nugent/Manager of Inspection Services 
 
RE: Repair Permit/ 1 Widgery Wharf (031  K008) 
 
Please find attached a copy of a Flood Hazard Development Application and Floodproofing Cerificate. These must be 
completed prior to the issuance of the permit. The Floodproofing Certificate must be completed by a Design 
Professional. Please Call me if you have any questions at 874-8700. 
 
 
 
 

 


